

Director
Department of Building Inspections & Neighborhood Services
414.302.8400
elisinski@westalliswi.gov

Ed Lisinski

August 30, 2018

Common Council Safety and Development Committee West Allis, WI

RE: Home Business Occupancies

Dear Committee Members,

In April, this committee asked for city staff to look into potential modifications to the current ordinance for Home Occupancies found in RMC 12.17. Nick Cerwin from the City Attorney's Office did most of the research on neighboring communities on several aspects of Home Occupancies. From there, the information was broken down into a chart to compare the current West Allis ordinance to other area ordinances. That chart and my original communication are attached.

I would like to discuss these findings at the next Safety and Development Committee meeting to see if there are certain aspects of this code section that should be addressed, updated or changed. I welcome any questions you have now or at the meeting.

Sincerely,

Ed Lisinski, P.E.

Director, Building Inspections and Neighborhood Services

7525 W. Greenfield Avenue

West Allis, WI 53214

elisinski@westalliswi.gov